WeLLOME RACGK FROM THe MUSIO
COMMITTEE!

Hello everybody!! Wishing everyone a warm welcome back to Term 2
and back to school this Friday! I'm Erin your music captain and | am
thrilled that we have been able to continue Ensembles and music tuition
this term over Zoom and also in class! | would like to express a massive
thank you to all of the tutors and music staff for accommodating for
students - their amazing efforts in providing new repertoire as well as
practicing as an ensemble in a new online environment. Thank you to
students for their diligence, determination and positivity amidst these
uncertain times ©

| also wanted to capture the nature of online learning for students and how the
String Program at SCEGGS has adapted to this environment. Above is a photo
of an Amati rehearsal demonstrating the ‘hybrid learning’ space of both girls
on campus and at home! I'm sure the girls would agree that it has been great
to learn new repertoire and continue to play as an orchestral!

Have a fabulous week, looking forward to seeing everyone on Friday and
hopefully resume practice on campus soon!



Hi! ’'m Stella Gray, your rock captain for 2020! | hope that you are
enjoying your start back to Term 2 :) although this is a strange and
tough time, the SCEGGS music community hasn’t stopped putting
smiles on everyone’s faces! SCEGGS music has continued to strive on
Zoom and ensembles and lessons are better than ever :) Having
ensembles and lessons on zoom has helped and encouraged students
to be proactive about their own learning and practicing and has
improved preforming skills all together! | can’t wait till all of the
ensembles go back face to face and sound better than ever )

e

(Singing lesson zoom call)



Hey everyone!!! Welcome back to term 2!!! 'm Annika your choir captain and I'm really excited to say
that we have been able to continue with choir over zoom!!! | know it has been really hard readjusting to
the at-home learning and online system, but everyone has done really well, and I just want to say thank
you!! Even though choir is about collaboration and singing with your friends, we were still able to
achieve this and have fun over zoom. | know I'm looking forward to coming back to choir fully in person
and | hope everyone else it too!!! Have a great week and keep singing!! @

(girls in both online and at schoal choir on Monday!)




Hi Everyone, I'm Elenarose Plaister, your band captain for 2020! | hope everyone has been enjoying
the sleep ins and comfy clothing, but | am also very excited to see you all back at school and playing
your instruments.

The SCEGGS music community has continued to thrive during the period of online learning, as seen
below with a mixture of students at school and students online for Holst Wind Band rehearsal. We
have been able to overcome the difficulties of video sound delay and poor internet connection by
creating online documents for students to receive new music, listen to recordings and continue their
musical development. | am extremely looking forward to hearing everyone next week, bands just
aren’t the same without you all. Welcome back!
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